
 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 I am requesting funding for Preventing Criminal Activity and Enhancing Community Safety 
in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Douglas County Sheriff’s 
Office, located at 3601 North 156th Street Omaha, NE 68116-2025. The funding would be 
used for elevated equipment and technology to serve its rapidly expanding jurisdiction in 
an industry where officer recruitment is a constant challenge. The project is an appropriate 
use of taxpayer funds because every technological and equipment purchase made with 
appropriated dollars strengthens Douglas County’s ability to serve the community and 
fortifies local counties and law enforcement operations. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and  Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 
10381(b)(8)). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 


